Ian Fanning
17 The Avenue, Seatown Park, Swords, Co.Dublin.
Phone: 0851785505
E-mail: fanningi@tcd.ie

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Recruiting Manager,
My name is Ian Fanning and I am writing to put forward my application to the ByrneWallace summer internship. I believe that I possess the relevant education, experience and skills which make me a qualified and valuable applicant to this role.
I am currently in the fourth and final year of my Law and Political Science undergraduate degree in Trinity College Dublin. During my time in this university, I have gained an invaluable understanding and passion for the law and I wish to progress into the professional sector to expand my knowledge and undertake new opportunities. I also have a strong interest in the field of Information Technology and Property Law, which I know are two areas of law in which ByrneWallace is exceptional. 
I believe my employment experience will also lend a unique viewpoint on many legal issues as it has imbued me with tremendous communication and customer service skills. These skills will translate extremely well to work in a legal setting, and I believe that they will be valuable to the firm should I be accepted for this opportunity.
My experience as a Trinity Access student has developed a range of skills that have expanded my understanding and passion for the law. Through volunteering with campus tours for under-privileged schools I have gained invaluable experience, public speaking and communication skills which would translate very well to the professional working environment.
I look forward to hearing from you soon, thank you for your consideration.
Yours Sincerely, 
Ian Fanning

